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Dr. W. dg. Bair
Battelle Northwest Laboratory
Pichland, Washinaton 99352

Dear Dr. Bair:

Enclosed are my comments on Dr. Richmond's
proposal which you requested me last Friday to send.

Since Br. Wachholz retained me, I am

sending him a copy of this correspondence and I hope
this will be considered proper procedure.

Perhaps my comments gould also be sent
to Dr. Ricamond as they might be ugeful.

Sincerely,

S(l/Strothe'r Walker, Ph. 0.

Professor and Chairman
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